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Change of GICS Code to Reflect Evolution of Business 
Macquarie Technology Group Limited (ASX: MAQ) today announced that it 
has received confirmation from S&P Global that the Company will be 
reclassified into the Global Industry Classification Standard (GICS) “Information 
Technology” sector under the “Internet Services & Infrastructure” segment of 
the index.  

The company was previously classified as “Diversified Telecom Services” but 
applied to move into the “Information Technology” sector to reflect the 
Company’s evolution as a digital infrastructure business through its success in 
cloud infrastructure, cyber security, data centres, and telecom. 

The change will take effect from 1 August 2023, and the new GICS code will 
be ‘45102030 - Internet Services & Infrastructure’.  

“This change is something that we signalled to stakeholders on 18 April, as part 
of the rationale for changing our name to Macquarie Technology Group.   
The “Information Technology” sector is more closely aligned with our 
Company today, which has fundamentally changed over the last decade to 
be a digital infrastructure business.” said Chief Executive David Tudehope. 
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